Tawas Area Middle School

Student Announcements
May 30, 2023

MIDDLE SCHOOL PROUD MOMENTS:
HAPPENING TODAY...

TONIGHT, YOUR LADY BRAVES SOCCER TEAM WILL PLAY AT HOME AGAINST HOUGHTON
LAKE, AT 5:30 PM in the second round of districts. Please come out and support the Varsity Soccer Team!

COMING UP...

THIS THURSDAY, PLEASE WEAR YOUR RACHEL'S CHALLENGE OR BE KIND T-SHIRTS OR

TAWAS GEAR IN HONOR OF OUR SENIORS' LAST DAY ) Let's celebrate our seniors on their last day
and remind them of how much we care about them and what it means to BE A BRAVE!

7TH GRADERS NEXT FRIDAY WE WILL BE TAKING YOU TO THE MOVIES! As a reward for good
behavior and for those passing their classes we have arranged to take you to see Spiderman: Across the Spiderverse and
get pizza a G's. you must have not write up from now till then and be passing all of your classes.

HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

MR. STOLL'S RETIREMENT TIE SALE HAS BEGUN. TIES ARE $10 (FIRST COME FIRST
SERVED). NO APPLE BAY OR DEBIT CARDS, CASH ONLY. ALL PROCEEDS DONATED TO
CHARITY. DON'T MISS OUT (50 TIES ARE AVAILABLE). STOP BY MR. STOLL'S ROOM
ANYTIME.

EVENTS...
CHECK OUT THE TAWAS DIGITAL BRAVES ESPORT TWO DAY CAMP! we will have team

tournaments' in rocket league and Mario Kart, and Minecraft with awesome outdoor games as well. We will finish out the
camp with a huge Mario Kart tournament at the Family theater in Tawas. June 14-15th 9:30-3

IMPORTANT NEWS...
ATHLETIC NEWS...
MANDATORY FALL FOOTBALL PLAYER MEETING FRIDAY JUNE 2ND IN WEIGHT ROOM.

This is for athletes who are going to play football and any athletes who want to attends summer workouts. 3:00pm.

TAWAS RAVENS FOOTBALL & CHEERLEADING WILL HAVE A REGISTRATION NIGHT
THURSDAY, JUNE 1ST 4:30-6PM AT THE TAWAS HS COMMONS. Come on out and be part of the

Tawas Ravens we need interested 5th graders to be a part of our Football and Cheerleading Program!
(No late- adds in August for Cheerleading)

CROSS COUNTRY SIGN UPS are in the front office window

WE ARE LOOKING FOR GIRLS WHO WANT TO PLAY VOLLEYBALL THIS FALL! IF YOU ARE

INTERESTED, please sign up at the high school office and pick up a sheet with the summer information. There will be
a parents meeting on May 31 at 7:30pm in the cafeteria to go over camp info and summer workshops.

BIRTHDAYS... 5/30: JACKSON KUZBIEL






